OZARK ELE

James River District Office
PO Box 1050, Hwy. AA
Nixa. MO 65714
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June 6, 2012

Mr. Mike Hodges
District Utilities Engineer
MoDOT, Southwest District - Springfield
3025 E. Kearney
Springfield, MO 65803
RE: 144 & Hwy 160 J8P2382
Dear Mike,

This letter is in regards to your request for information regarding retiring Ozark Electric’s
service to the signal light at Interstate 44 and Hwy 160.

Please find the following items enclosed for your use:

Work Order Estimate Summary for retiring the service in the amount of $313.37.
Copy of Work Order.

RSMO Chapter 394 Section 394.315.

Application for Change of Electric Service Provider.

(Available at http:/psc.mo.gov/electric/electric-fact-sheets)
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Pursuant to RSMO 394.315, you will be required to file a “Request for Change of
Electric Service Provider” with the Missouri Public Service Commission. In this case,
Ozark Electric is not opposed to the request and will retire said service when approved
by the PSC.

When you are ready for Ozark Electric to retire service, please forward the
Commission’s ruling, check for retirement cost, and date you wish service to be
disconnected.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Sincerely

%,m/ 4 %W RECEIVED

Kenneth M. Raming, P.E. Jn19 W2
Division Manager of Engineering
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CC: Mr. Patrick Prewitt, General Manager

Phone: 417 725 5160 FAX: 417-725-1548 1-800-947-6393 www.ozarkelectric.com

Main Office — Mt. Vernon: 10943 Hwy. 39, Mt. Vernon, MO 65712 Phone: 417-466-2144 FAX: 417-466-7239
Cape Fair District Office: PO Box 287, Hwy. 76, Cape Fair, MO 65624 Phone: 417-538-2273 FAX: 417-538-2204




